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4240 Central Pk. 

Hermitage, TN 

37076 

883-2696 
office@   

centralpikecofc.org 

We are excited that you chose to worship with us today!  In 

order to better serve you, we invite you to fill out the Welcome 

card.  After the collection and during the song, please pass the 

card to the end of each aisle for pick-up.  Thank You for wor-

shiping with us today. 

 

NURSERY:  There is a fully staffed nursery for your convenience 

during service.  Just ask one of the ushers for directions. 

CHILDREN'S CHURCH: Children’s Church is provided for chil-

dren ages 3-2nd grade.  The children are dismissed to the chapel 

at the end of the Offering and have church on their level. 

LORD’S SUPPER:  We invite all followers of Jesus to participate 

in the Lord’s Supper.  It is both a celebration of our salvation and 

a remembrance of the Lord’s sacrifice that secured it. Please 

prayerfully consider if this dimension of our worship is appropri-

ate for you. 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  On the back of the “Welcome Card” we 

invite you to share with us a need, concern, or thanksgiving. Af-

ter the collection and during the song, please pass your card to 

the end of each aisle for pick-up.  People will bring your prayer 

requests before God daily. 

MOTHER’S DAY OUT:  A pre-school program that meets from 

9:00—2:00 p.m., Mon. & Wed., September—May.  For more 

information call 902-0444. 

SNS:  2:42 Groups (Sunday Night).  If interested, see Josh. 

SINGLES:  Singles get together the last Friday of the month. 

CHANGE FOR CHANGE: In 2014, we will continue to support 

Rainbow Omega through collecting change.  There is a jug on the 

table under the clock, it has Tony Prestridge’s picture on it.  Tony 

lives at Rainbow Omega and the change we collect will go di-

rectly to offset the cost for him.  The jug will be there each Sun-

day, but we will focus on the third Sunday of each month for the 

adults to bring their change.  

BUILDING RENTAL FEE: Due to the rise in 

utility costs, it has become necessary for us to 

charge a fee of $50.00 for rental of the building 

and a $50.00 clean-up fee (refundable) if the 

building is left clean. Contact the office for  

reservations. 

March 02, 2014 

Moving forward…. 
 

 At the end of January it was announced that James Prestridge was 

stepping off the committee.  Since that time, many have been prayer-

fully considered and today the committee would like to announce 

that the following two men have been added to the committee.  Charles 

Bledsoe and Johnathan Horton have agreed to be on the committee.  As 

we move forward the responsibilities will be divided up as follows, Jeff 

Jones - finances, Jason Knight - building, Charles Bledsoe - education 

and Johnathan Horton - worship.  Once again, let me encourage you 

to encourage them.  They are all giving a lot of time and energy to 

helping CPCC achieving it’s goals of glorifying God and securing 

spiritual leadership. 

 I cannot tell you how encouraged I was on Wednesday night with 

our prayer service.  We had four young men read portions of the Bible 

to us and we sang and prayed.  Our focus was specifically on chil-

dren.  We prayed for CPCC kids, MDO kids, community kids and 

kids the world over.  One Wednesday night a month is dedicated to 

prayer and song, and this year each night will be themed, in January 

we expressed our thanksgiving to God in prayer, and February the 

focus was on kids.  Generally, it is the last Wednesday night of each 

month; make plans to be with us (also we are studying through Gene-

sis the other Wednesday nights of the month). 

 One final note this week…the change collected this month for feed-

ing the orphans in Africa has been counted.  Just a reminder…the 

challenge was for each of us to bring $.50 per week, the total cost of a 

meal for them.  CPCC responded in an amazing way, we collected 

enough change to provide 502 meals!  God is doing amazing things 

in Africa, through Partners for Africa, and we are blessed to be able to 

participate with them.  GOD IS GOOD!!   

                   Josh   



ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
 
 

SONG: MY HOPE IS BUILT ON NOTHING LESS 

(538) 
 

 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
 

SONG: TEACH ME LORD, TO WAIT (764) 

SONG: SALVATION BELONGS TO OUR GOD 

SONG: O SACRED HEAD (318) 
 
 

 COMMUNION 
 

SONG: LIVING BY FAITH (560) 
 

GIVING 
 

SONG: HAD IT NOT BEEN THE LORD 
 

GREETING 
 

SONG: BLESSED ASSURANCE (480) 
 

SCRIPTURE & PRAYER 
 

Matthew 5:1-12 
 
 

 

SERMON 
 

“Blessed Are...” 
 
 

SONG: HE PAID A DEBT (376) 
 

  
FAMILY NEWS 

 

SONG: BLEST BE THE TIE THAT BINDS (711) 

 

  MDO Spring Fundraiser 

       
 

 

Please help support our 

MDO Spring Fundraiser—Little Lamb’s 

Cookie Dough and cheesecakes through 

March 16th.  Sign-up sheet and informa-

tion on the bulletin board.  See Andra if 

you have any questions.  

IN OUR PRAYERS:   
 

Daniel & Joana Coblentz—prayers during this difficult time 

Tommy Coleman—fighting oral cancer, Charles Bledsoe’s brother 

Brandon Pitt—home from Afghanistan 

Regina Bradley—lung cancer 

Gina Smith—breast cancer 

Ann Carter—treatment for cancer, friend of Dottie Hicks 

David Hicks—recovering from hernia surgery and has a back problem, son of Dottie 

Hicks 

Charlie Bryant—throat cancer 

Dale Shefflet—blockage in artery 

Bill Hicks—lung cancer 

Betty Totty—health 

Bernice Brown—recent fall 

Sammy Hunter—pancreatic cancer 

Jerry Duke—cancer 

Barbara Dennis—parathyroid surgery March 6th 

Ruth Duke—stroke 

Hazel Estes—health 

Mike Zelnyk—kidney cancer 

Rondal Marlin—cancer 

Kathy Reid—cancer 
 
LONG TERM ILLNESS:  
   

Juanita Lane, Denise McGregory, James Gilley, Nancy Fite, Sandy Mitchell, Reagan Leslie, 

Peggy Baker, Judy Nix, Bonnie Massey, Wayne Wooley, Charles Bledsoe, Sr., Barbara Lewis, 

Liz Bandy, Joe & Barbara Fields, James Brown. 
 

Food Pantry 
 

Items Needed 

 

Cereal  

Oatmeal 

Corn 

Peas 

Green Beans 

Canned Fruit 

Cake Mix/Icing 

Boxed Potatoes 

Canned Meat 

Soup 

Peanut Butter 

Macaroni & Cheese 

Pasta or rice 

Baked Beans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CPCC is scheduled to take care 

of the worship service at Lake-

shore Heartland  on Sunday, 

March 23rd.  The van will be 

leaving the building at 3:20 and 

the service begins at 4:00 p.m.  

See Burbon Lewis if you have 

any questions or would like to 

help out.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 14th 

$5.00 per child 

 

Sign-up sheet on the 

 bulletin board 

 
 
 
 

Ladies Day 
 
 

March 29th 
9:30 am-2:00 pm 

CPCC Building 
Lunch Provided 

THEME: Bind Us Together 
 

RSVP on the Bulletin Board 

SERVICES AT HEARTLAND 
March 23rd


